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Sussex Green Living -
Bright New Future Roadshow

During the Climate Coalition - Big Green Week, we have been fortunate enough to have a visit from the
'‘Bright New Future Roadshow' organised by the wonderful people at Sussex Green Living. Their mission is to
help educate the future generations about sustainability and looking after our world.

Today, children across Years 1-6 have participated in interactive workshops, games and activities to help us
each become more conscious citizens and learn how to better reduce our impact on the environment.
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We would like to give a big thanks to the team at Sussex Green Living for putting on a fantastic day of

activities, which have been enjoyed by all!

On our website (and there is a link on the ParentMail that accompanied the Newsletter when it was sent out
on Friday afternoon) is an action plan, which children can download. During the day, they were asked to
carry out a checklist of sustainable actions to do in the home.

This week's news...

On Wednesday, Year 2 had a lovely morning out when they visited Dell Quay. As the
sun shone, the children explored the tide line, finding crabs and many different types of
shells and seaweed. Once these had been examined, the children built crab houses -
arrangements of rocks and seaweed that will be covered by the incoming tide and help
provide new habitats for the creatures that live on the coast.

Year 3 have been to the computer suite this week to undertake some maths testing on
the computers. In an effort to see where the children are at, we will be testing the
children of Key Stage 2 in Reading and Maths across the next couple of weeks. We are
very grateful to the Cartmells who donated 10 sets of children's headphones last year to
help us to facilitate these tests, and we are happy to accept other headphones to
replace older ones as they are being worn out. Please hand them to your class teacher.

We were recently awarded the trophy (on the left) for our pledge to promote and be
involved in girls' football. Not only did we enter a tournament last year 11/11/21), but we
had separate boys' and girls' groups for football and rugby teaching in PE, more and
more girls playing football at lunchtime, and on March 9th we were involved in the
#LetGirlsPlayFootball initiative. Having been inspired further by the Lionesses this
summer, our Year 6 girls have pledge to keep promoting football for girls this year too!

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

6th October - KS1 phonics workshop for parents at 14:30
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1th October - Children to visit St Paul's Church with donations for the FoodBank
for a Harvest celebration.

Total
19th & 20th October - Parents evenings Ul L
114 435
7th November - KS1 and KS2 Fancy Dress Discos (details tbc) 108 450
134 477
157 470

18th November - Children In Need Non-Uniform Fundraiser




